
Panther Run Elementary

Dress Code for the 2023-2024 School Year

ATTENTION PARENTS: This is a reminder that the Dress Code Policy at Panther Run

Elementary School will be enforced. Thank You.

Shirts

● Shirts should be long or short sleeve collared polo/oxford in navy blue, gray, white, red,

hunter green or light pink.

● School spirit shirts may be worn on Fridays for school Spirit Day.

● No large brand name logos on shirts.

Sweatshirts*Sweaters*Jackets

● All jackets/sweaters must be solid colors, navy blue, gray, white, red, hunter green or

light pink only. All of these items should be labeled with your child’s first and last name.

Pants*Shorts*Skirts*Skorts

● Bottoms permitted are: pants, Bermuda shorts, skirts, jumpers, or skorts

in navy, khaki, or black color. Allowed: collared dresses in uniform colors. Ruffled

skirts are NOT permitted.

● Gray or black TIGHTS/LEGGINGS permitted ONLY if worn underneath a

skirt. Dresses with collars in uniform colors.

Jeans may ONLY be worn on Fridays and cold days only! Jeans must be plain with no rips

or embellishments. No baggy pants, sweatpants, or jogging pants.

Shoes

● Sneakers/loafers must be worn daily. Boots on cold days only.

● No shoes with wheels, flip-flops, Crocs, or neon lights.

***PLAIDS, POLKA DOTS, OR STRIPES ARE NOT PART OF THE PANTHER RUN

ELEMENTARY DRESS CODE**

If a student is out of dress code they will receive an “Oops Reminder”

and a phone call home for parents to bring a change of clothes. We

have extra uniforms in the front office for emergencies. Thank you.




